
Weekly Newsletter – 1. Autumn Term 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Having listened to the Prime Minister’s announcement this week, I am now 
thinking about the possibility of Covid measures continuing for the next six 
months. In these extraordinary times, more than ever, we need to take care 
of each other.We will do all we can here in school to give your children the 
best education we can whilst taking every possible precaution to keep 
everyone safe. These measures may at times seem difficult to understand, or 
just inconvenient. But we all have to do our part to make life as good as it 
can be. 

 
This week, we are holding our virtual Macmillan Bingo. Our annual Macmillan 
Coffee Morning is usually such a big event in school, and obviously this year 
we can’t do it in the same way. But, we are really looking forward to our new 
version, and hope that you can support us. 

 
Take care, and be kind to each other. 

Mrs Robertson 


